From: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Nicole Martin <nmartin@amaranth.ca>; Jessica Kennedy <jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca>;

Roseann Knechtel <rknechtel@mulmur.ca>; Meghan Townsend

<mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; Fred Simpson <fred.simpson@townofmono.com>; Raylene

Martell <martell@orangeville.ca>; Jennifer Willoughby <jwilloughby@shelburne.ca>

Subject: Melancthon Council Food Bank - 60 Day Challenge!

Good morning,

Help Us Fight Hunger in our Communities!

Starting on October 1st, for 60 days, Melancthon Township Council is challenging the Townships of Amaranth, East Garafraxa and Mulmur and the Towns of Grand Valley, Mono, Orangeville and Shelburne to help fight hunger in our Communities.

Council is hoping that we can all come together in this time of need and make a difference in our Communities!

The challenge will end on November 29th and Council hopes that you all will participate in this initiative to help fill the shelves at the Food Banks across Dufferin County!

Thank you in advance for your support!

Kind regards, Denise Holmes

Denise B. Holmes, AMCT | Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk | Township of Melancthon | dholmes@melancthontownship.ca | PH: 519-925-5525 ext 101 | FX: 519-925-1110 | www.melancthontownship.ca | The Administration Office will be open to the public Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. There will be no public access between 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. as the Office will be closed. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail This message (including attachments, if any) is intended to be confidential and solely for the addressee. If you received this e-mail in error, please delete it and advise me immediately. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free and the sender does not accept liability for errors or omissions.



FOOD BANK CHALLENGE



October 1 - November 29, 2024